
 

Circular No.20/2024-25          12th August 2024 

Dear Parent, 

We’re excited to announce the Khelo Hyderabad Interschool Sports Championship 2024, scheduled 
from 20th August 2024 to 26th August 2024.  

For team sports, the school will arrange transportation for students. However, for individual events, 
parents will need to handle pick-up and drop-off. 

Important Information: 

 Registration Fee: Rs. 300/- Team Sports for each students and Athletics 

                                     Rs. 499/- for individual games 

 Payment Deadline: Wednesday, 14th August 2024 
 Payment Methods: Cash or online transfer. Kindly make the payment and share the 

screenshot along with the student’s name and grade to Ms. Rajalakshmi (7402888111). 

Note: Please note that the registration fee is non-refundable.  

Kindly pay the registration fee by 14th August 2024, to ensure that the school can complete the 
registration for Khelo Hyderabad by the specified deadline. 

We encourage you to support your child in this exciting opportunity and provide your consent as soon 
as possible. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Principal 

 


